
Dear Friends,
As part of our work in consulting with women in
Scotland, The SWC commits to visit all parts of
Scotland. In August  the team are travelling to Barra
and the surrounding area for roadshow events. Our
‘roadshow’ events take the form of informal
roundtable discussions, where women can talk freely
about issues that are important to them.
We are hosting these events during the week
beginning Monday 29th of August. Further details Re:
Venues etc, will be published soon. 

Best Wishes,
Agnes Tolmie - Chair of The SWC

We would like to thank Jess Galloway for her time
as part of the SWC team and send her best
wishes for her Primary Teacher training. We are
grateful that Jess will continue to be part of the
SWC Team at future events as a volunteer. 

We would like to welcome Eilidh Young to our
team who will start her role in August. 
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The Scottish Women’s Convention commissioned a project
in February 2022 to better understand women’s lived
experiences of Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG)
in this context. This consisted of in-person and online
roundtable events in Coatbridge, Ayr and East Kilbride along
with a online survey, and a conference to encourage a broad
range of women to be able to participate. The women who
contributed represented a range of services supporting
women and girls, as well as many survivors themselves.



Please read our report HERE.






To ensure we are doing our best to hear the voices
of a range of women, we want to update the
information we hold and find out the issues that
matter to you. Please complete by clicking below. 

You can manage your preferences at any time by
contacting info@scottishwomensconvention.org. 
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'Celebrating Women in Scotland'
We recently held an event to celebrate all the women nominated in our
International Women's Day campaign. This was an opportunity to hear more
about the women and to say thanks for all that they have done within their
communities. Below are photos of some of the women in attendance. To view our
brochure CLICK HERE.
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